
August 23, 2024 at 5:01 PM


PCB is instituting new rules for double red flag violations. They will now be issuing citations 
without a warning for being in the gulf water if double-red flags are flying.  Please let your 
guests and rental agencies know of this change in enforcement.  


To view the details, please open the link below. 


https://www.wjhg.com/2024/08/22/panama-city-beach-moves-forward-with-new-double-red-
flag-warning-system-ordinance/
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